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November 19th 2018
UNIT ASSIGNED PARKING SPACES
Dear Owners;
The Board of Directors is pleased to inform all owners that all unit-assigned parking spaces have now been repainted to show the number of the unit.   Please ensure that you park in the space numbered the same as your unit number.

If you are renting a second car parking space, please be advised that a separate letter will follow which will inform you what the new assigned number is. 

Please retain this letter for future use, in case an unwanted vehicle is parked in your space and you would like to have them ticketed and/or towed.  If this happens, this notice can be used as proof of allocation of the parking space and that you are indeed the rightful occupant of the spot. 

Please keep this letter for your records. All non-resident owners should provide a copy of this letter to new occupants.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the undersigned.
Sincerely,
Shauna Grant

Agent for C.C.C. No. 116

C.c. Board of Directors 
Continuously Caring for your Community
Tel: 738-4646     Fax: 738-7599

E-Mail: sgrant@reidmanagement.com


